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Dear Eleanor
 
This document was submitted at Deadline 10 as REP10-030:
 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-
content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR010030/TR010030-001035-RHS%20-%20IAQM%20guidance%20-
%20AQ%20impacts%20on%20nature%20sites%202020%20-%20ExQ4.4.7.pdf
 
Kind regards
 
Richard
 
 

87 Chancery Lane
London
WC2A 1ET
Tel:  +44 (0)20 7240 2400

 
www.richardmax.co.uk
 
In response to the current Government guidance regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19), we are working remotely from home and our physical office is
closed. We will be sending out correspondence by email only and would ask that you contact us by telephone or email and send correspondence and
documentation by email only. Meetings can be arranged virtually. During this period we will be accepting service of proceedings sent by email.
 
This e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this e-mail and you are not a named addressee, please inform Richard Max
& Co on 020 7240 2400 and then delete it from your system. If you are not a named addressee you must not use, disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on this e-mail.
Although Richard Max & Co routinely screens for viruses, we cannot be held responsible for any viruses or other material transmitted with or as part of this email without our
knowledge. Richard Max & Co is the trading name of Richard Max & Co LLP a limited liability partnership authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority SRA
Number 508299.   The LLP is registered in England under registration number OC343767. Its Registered Office is at 87 Chancery Lane, London, WC2A 1ET. The Members of
the LLP are Richard Max and David Warman. 
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